

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD Tel. 01626 203040

Tuesday, 07 March 2017.

*please delete/complete as appropriate

Dear Parents/Carers

Birds of Prey visitors - Thursday 16th March 2017

On Thursday 16th March, we are hoping that we will be able to provide the children with a really memorable, special experience. We are hoping to bring some bird experts from the Devon Birds of Prey Centre into school with 2 different Birds of Prey. Our guest from the Birds of Prey centre will spend the afternoon in school, talking to the children about the birds they have brought in and birds of prey in general. The children will have the opportunity to talk to our visitors and ask them questions. They will also get to see the birds up close (and possibly hold if they are brave enough!).

We are seeking to cover the costs relating to this visit through voluntary contributions from parents of £2.50 per child. In order that the booking can be confirmed we would ask that all contributions are made by Friday 10th March – should contributions be insufficient we will make arrangements to cancel the event and return payments made.

We believe that the contribution represents good value for money and with this in mind would be very grateful for your support. If you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to talk to me.

Best Wishes

Iain Franklin KS1 Phase Leader
Bird of Prey Visit – Reply Slip
Child's nameParent/Carer's name
I would like my child to take part in the Birds of Prey experience on Thursday 16 th March. I enclose a voluntary contribution of £2.50 / Other $___$ *
Signed Date